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18.05. 2020 

 

To Pistol Shooting Queensland Member Club Committees: 

 

Restrictions have begun easing in Queensland– a welcome change for many of us. The 

Queensland Government have established a website which features up-to-date 

information via www.covid19.qld.gov.au/returntoplay   

 

The website features a guidebook, fact sheets, frequently asked questions and a checklist 

for our industry so that our stakeholders, members, participants and visitors have the latest 

information.  

 

The guidebook especially will act as a single point of information to better understand the 

easing of restrictions and what that means for all of us at each stage. 

 

We encourage you all to get familiar with the Government site, remembering that the 

resources will be updated regularly as we move through the stages and to reflect the latest 

health advice.  

If you have any questions, please contact us before going directly to the Sport and 

Recreation team as we can give advice specific to our own Covid Safe Plan.  

We look forward to seeing more activity resume as we work through this phased re-

introduction safely, over the next few months.  

 

We are preparing a COVID Safe Sport Specific Return to Sport Plan for Member Clubs and 

we will get that out to clubs very soon….. in the meantime examine the Government 

Checklist. 

We are continuing to be involved with Government meetings and will advise clubs 

immediately if anything changes from our advice of last Friday (15 May) – that is, no 

shooting by Club members at any PSQ Member Club until advised otherwise at this stage.  

 

Regards 

 

 
Sharyn Petersen 

Administrator 
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